
TEACH YOUR CHILDREN WELL 
 

BETA Testers WANTED! 
 

We are looking for volunteers to review and test 
our next set of Math Booklets. These are 
designed for years 3-6 and focus on 
Mathematical Word Problems. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are looking for teachers to trial these products in the first half of 2014. If you 
would like to trial one of these products, please email me. 
 
email:  Paul@teachyourchildrenwell.com.au 
 
I get a lot of junk to this account so please type in the subject field:  
BETA TESTER. 
 
In your email, could you please provide the following information:   
 
Your Name: 
Your email address + an alternate email address: 
The name of the school you work in: 
Location (including town/city, State and Country) 
What Grade/Year Booklet you would like to trial: 
 
In return for YOUR FREE copy of this booklet, all I ask is that you provide 
me with FEEDBACK regarding the booklet. This may be as much or as 
little as you choose.  

mailto:Paul@teachyourchildrenwell.com.au


 
Please tell me things like: 
 

• Which questions are too easy/hard. 
 

• Which questions are poorly worded. 
 

• Errors in writing/grammar/spelling. 
 

• Errors in the answer section. 
 

• Should I use Australian or US Spelling? 
 

• What words may not be understood in your country. 
 

• Setting out of the booklet. 
 

• How your students reacted to the problems. 
 
Additions to the booklet – What else would you like to see? 
(Feel free to send me an example of what you mean) 
 
 
Thank you for your input into this resource. Your input will help us 
to provide a better quality resource before it is made available to the 
public. 
 
Regards, 
Paul 
 
 
PS. When I email this product to you some time in the coming months 
(hopefully around April 2014), please do not give copies away to anyone. 
 
For your time, effort and contribution, I will send you an updated version 
of the product in the future. 
 
Regards, 
Paul Mason 
 


